
NSER Mission: It is the mission of NSER to support and challenge students to meet and exceed their potential. 

NSER Vision: NSER's number one priority is the intellectual development of its students and also giving priori-

ty to social, emotional and physical development.   

NSER Values:   The intellectual, emotional, physical, and social needs of each child will be developed to his or 

her fullest potential.  Expectations for students will be age appropriate and pedagogically based.  A spirit of    

cooperation will be fostered among students, staff, and community.  All students and staff will show respect for 

students, staff and the campus.  All students will be encouraged and given the opportunity to participate in extra 

and co-curricular activities.  A high moral standard will be exemplified by the staff, and expected of our students. 

NSER Students Learning Computer Tech Support  
 

Jim Laws of Miramichi Electronics shows Kierrah and Neba some tricks to soldering on capacitors to computer 
motherboards as part of Mr. Mutch's Tech Support 110 class. 

Special thanks to Jim for giving his time to help our NSER students. 

Safe Grad Fundraiser  
The Sunny Corner General Store is partnering with NSER 

to support this year’s Safe Grad. From February 22 to May 31 for every litre of gas sold 

at the Sunny Corner General Store 2¢ will be donated to Safe Grad. What a great way to 

raise some money for this great cause! 

There will be a box set up at the Irving - be sure to put a copy of your receipt in the box 

so that the total liters can be tallied. 

Buy your gas at Sunny Corner General Store and support NSER Safe Grad 2017. 



 

 

 

 

February 24 No School for Students (PD Day Teachers) 

March 5-11 March Break - No School for Students 

April 14  Good Friday - No School for Students 

April 17  Easter Monday - No School for Students 

May 4 & 5 No School for Students (NBTA  AGM) 

May 19 & 20 High School Drag Race Challenge 

May 22  Victoria Day - No School for Students 

June 16  Prom 

June 22  Graduation 

June 23  Last Day for Students  

REMINDER 

No School For Students Friday, February 24th  

NSER Students provide a car 

cleaning service.  If you would 

like to have your vehicle 

cleaned (inside & out) please 

contact the school to set up an appointment at 

836-7000 or email brock.curtis@nbed.nb.ca 

Learning Heritage & Culture 

New Brunswick is celebrating Heritage Week and 150 years of Canadian and New Brunswick Heritage during the 

month of February.  NSER Middle School is hosting a Heritage Fair on Tuesday, February 21st 9:00-10:30 am in the 

cafeteria.  All family members are invited to attend as well as the general public. Please come celebrate with us!  

Mr. Linkletter’s grade 8 class have been spending the past few weeks learning about heritage & culture as they 

prepare their Heritage Projects.  All students enjoyed an afternoon of making Dream Catchers.   

 

Special Thanks to the Red Bank Women's Institute for their 

generous donation to the NSER Sewing Group.  Your donation 

was much appreciated by all students.  

 

 

 

Graduation is just around the corner and with the excitement of this time of year, come several 

expenses.  It is best to start thinking about these expenses now and to pay a little bit at a time, 

rather than a large sum later on. Some examples of costs include Prom tickets, Graduation photos, Graduation rings, as 

well as fees associated with post-secondary education costs.  Grad fees ($75.00), used to cover such costs as Graduation 

hats and diploma jackets, are due now and can be paid at the NSER office. 

___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Royal Canadian Legion Summer Leadership Camp 

Applications are now available from Mrs. Ward-Cain for the Summer 2017 Royal Canadian Legion Leadership Camp.  This 

camp is open to students interested in developing their leadership and interpersonal skills, through a combination of 

team building and sporting activities.  The camp will take place at Mount Allison University in Sackville, N.B. from July 9th 

to 16th. All applications must be returned to Mrs. Ward-Cain on or before February 24th. 
 

NBTAP 2017 
 
Applications are now open for the 2017 NBTAP. The New Brunswick Teen Apprentice Program (NBTAP) is an industry led 
pre-apprentice program for qualifying students starting in Grade 10 or Grade 11.  NBTAP facilitates the early connection 
between industries facing a potential skilled trades labour gap and young New Brunswickers.  Over two or three paid 
summer work terms, selected students are coached and mentored on the job by participating employers. NBTAP Student 
Apprentices learn practical trade and workplace skills and get a head start on an exciting career in the skilled trades 
To apply a 70% average is recommended, as well as good attendance. However, interested applicants will be interviewed 
to determine their interest and commitment to the program.  For more information or to apply see Mrs. Ward-Cain or 
contact:  Website: www.nbtap.ca   Email: info@nbtap.ca   Facebook: NBTAP/PAJNB 

Fine Arts Class @ NSER  

Some of the great pieces of art work created by NSER Students during Fine Arts Class with Mrs. Holmes  

http://www.nbtap.ca
mailto:info@nbtap.ca

